CITY OF GRANITE FALLS
OFFICIAL CITY COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS
“OUT-GOING COUNCIL” - REGULAR SESSION
DECEMBER 1, 2014

A regular session of the Granite Falls City Council was called to order by Mayor David
Smiglewski at 7:30 p.m., Monday, December 1, 2014, in the Council Chambers of City Hall.
Council members present: DuWayne Galow, Sarina Otaibi, Steve Nordaune, Steve Schaub,
Joe Fagnano and Scott Peterson. Staff present: City Manager Bill Lavin, Finance Director
Michael Betker and City Clerk Joan Taylor. Also in attendance was Advocate News Editor
Ethan Groothuis.

MINUTES: M/S NORDAUNE/SCHAUB TO APPROVE THE MINUTES OF THE NOVEMBER i7"
REGULAR MEETING. Motion carried unanimously.

BILLS: M/S NORDAUNE/GALOW TO APPROVE BILLS PRESENTED FOR PAYMENT. Motion
carried unanimously.

REPORTS: The following reports were acknowledged at this time: Finance, Kilowatt
Community Center Board and Utilities Commission

ADJOURN: M/S/P NORDAUNE/SCHAUB TO ADJOURN at 7:35 p.m.

David Smiglewski
Mayor
ATTEST:
Joan M. Taylor
City Clerk



